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14 September 2023

Webinar for Year 10 & 11 Students

Dear Parent/Carer

You may be interested in learning more about the ways in which you can support your child with their studies. If so, we
recommend joining a webinar presented by Kate Jones, a teacher and best-selling author. The webinar will take place on
Thursday, 21 September at 19:00 - 20:00 and is designed for parents and carers of secondary age students. The focus will be on
effective (and ineffective!) study strategies including practical tips and techniques.

The webinar is free to join, and a space can be reserved through the following link:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/study-strategies-to-support-your-child-tickets-717733870327?aff=oddtdtcreator

Yours sincerely

Miss V Andrews
Assistant Headteacher
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